
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 2022 
 
DAI/TCG 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Supporting the Ukraine 
 
We are currently supporting our local Churches in Silksworth, who have partnered with Sunderland Food 
Heroes and the North East Polish Community to support refugees arriving in Poland from the Ukraine.   
 
Please can you help?  We are collecting the following items: 
 
Batteries/Torches/Candles 
Nappies/Wet wipes 
Sanitary Products 
Breast Pads 
Tooth Brushes 
Toiletries 
New Underwear (Women & Children) 
New Socks 
Hats & Gloves 
First Aid (Plasters, Gauze, Dressings etc.) 
Pain Relief (Adults & Children) 
Multi Vitamins (Adults & Children) 
Colouring Books/Crayons & Pencils 
Sweets/Chocolate 
 
Any donations would be greatly appreciated.   You can drop off at our reception and pupils can also bring 
along and drop them off in their tutor group. 
 
Many thanks for your support! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Headteacher 

Venerable Bede Church of England Academy 

Dayspring Trust 

 Tunstall Bank, Sunderland, SR2 0SX 

Telephone: 0191 523 9745 

Email: venerable.bede@venerablebede.co.uk     Website: www.venerablebede.co.uk 

 Headteacher: Mr D Airey (BSc Hons) 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs G A Booth (BA Hons/M.Ed.) 


